
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Monday, October 2, 2023 8:48:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00147
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Taylor County R.E.C.C. Your comments
in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00147, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for:
2023-00147 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 7:37 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, October 1, 2023 10:34 AM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by  on
Sunday, October 1, 2023 at 10:34 AM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Deborah Paxton 
Address: 721 Ebenezer Rd 
City: Greensburg 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 42743 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Taylor County R.E.C.C. 
State the nature of your concern: Case number 2023-00147 regarding the rate increase of
Taylor County RECC, I am extremely opposed to the increase for residential customers. As
member do we not get a vote? As a member being on a fixed income and with the increase in
Gas, Groceries medication an increase in electric would be an unbearable hardship. It is a
challange now to pay utilities. We don't have an option to go somewhere else to get electric, it
is pay it or do without! I appreciate your reviewing my concern. Deborah Paxton 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------




